SIGNATURE:

Miller and Associates, Inc. Tax, Estate and Financial Planning Consultants

5125 Eastello Drive Naples, Florida 34103 Email: MillAssoct Qaol.com Toll Free 1-877-814-3672 941 | 434-8800 Fax 941 | 434-7738

October 18th, 2001

Division of Corporations P.O. Box # 6327 Tallahassee, FL., 32314

REFERENCE:

Linda M. Kazak, P.A. 12982 Beacon Ave., Ft. Myers, FL., 33919 Reference #: P00000110708

Dear Sir or Madam:

Good Morning and/or Good Afternoon, I am writing you this letter on behalf and at the direction of our above-referenced client to ask/beg the state for leniency on Linda Kazak's Corporate Charter Re-Instatement. The facts of the case are this:

On May 1st, 2001, Linda sent in her UBR for 2001 signed and dated as well as her check for \$150.00. What she had forgot to enclose/fill-in was her Federal ID # to her corporation. On June 1st the State of Florida sent her (Attachment #1) specifying this oversight, so she sent the report back in this time with the "FEI Number Box Applied For Now Checked." (Attachment #2) It should be noted that all along the Taxpayer had her Federal ID # but didn't realize/understand how to fill this form out correctly. A few days ago, Linda received (Attachment #3) at which time she called me and asked if I could do anything to help. On that note, I called the Division of Corporations today and asked them if I could appeal this decision by the State. The Agent on the phone told me that if I wrote the State a letter explaining the facts of the case to them that they (Division of Corporations) might re-instate the charter if a good enough reason was provided.

In closing, the client now realizes the error of her ways and is now asking the State for forgiveness. In the future I have made it expressly clear to the client to let us file this report for her by the May 1st deadline as that is what she is paying us to do. Lastly, we hope the State will Re-Instate the Corporate Charter based on this premise even in absence of the \$750.00 Re-Instatement Fee. Once a decision has been made if you could please follow it up with some sort of written correspondence to even the client or myself, I would greatly appreciate it.

Respectfully Yours,

Joe Miller President, Miller & Assocs.,